
PENN U
w

25 Manchester Street
Merrimack, NH 03054
603-882-5191 (phone)
603-91 3-2305(fax)

SENT VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

May 28, 2014

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary NHPUC M%W29’1~ AM1U~2~
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Order 25,661 Order Tariff Pages (DW 13-358)

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with Order 25,661 ( W 13-358), please find enclosed one (1)
original and two (2) copies of the Water Infrastructure and Conservation
Adjustment (WICA) revised tariff pages 48 to 50 and original tariff page 51.

I trust you will find this satisfactory.

Sincerely,

Charlie Hoep r
Director Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures


